
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER 
JANES H. QUELLO 

Wallace Jorgensen, NAB Chairman 
President 
Jefferson-Pilot Communications Co. 
One Julian Price Place 
Charlotte, NC 28208 

Dear Wally, 

June 22, 1988 

I was delighted to read of your re-election as NAB Chairman 
for the second one-year term. It is good news for the industry 
and the public it serves. 

You are exceptionally well qualified from every standpoint 
knowledge of the business, personality, lobbying acumen and 

overall leadership. Besides, I have a special liking for anyone 
who worked with Charley Crutchfield. 

Best wishes to you and Eddie for another successful year. 

Cordially, 

I) , 

JaF- Quello 


